
Melvich Community Council
Serving the Communities of Melvich, Portskerra, Halladale and Forsinard

Robert Kerr

Chairperson

Melvich Community SCIO

7th November 2022

Dear Bob,

This letter is to confirm the support from the above Community Council for your organisation’s

intention to ask Highland Council for a Community Asset transfer for the ground that Portskerra
Playpark previously occupied.

The Community Council appreciate the need for a modern, safe playground facility for the village
and surrounding area, in particular as we see the growing number in the village.

If there is any further support that we can offer you, please do not hesitate to get in touch

Yours Sincerely

Eileen Bryant

Chairperson


